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Abstract

In 1898 – the next year after the electron discovery – A. Lienard noted that any electron gyrating in the magnetic field should radiate an electromagnetic wave. However, this fundamental trivial effect resulted in development of high power microwave sources only in the second half of the 20-th century.

The submitted seminar will represent a brief historical review of relevant research, including important Japanese contributions. A special attention will be given to the gyrotron. Its first experimental version was launched into operation at mid-September 1964.
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